
Sidmouth Town Junior Vikings  

2019/20 Season – Under 7 
 

We will be running an Under 7 training session and registration evening 

on Thursday 22nd August 2019 at 6pm at the Pavilion, Recreation 

Ground, Back Lane, Newton Poppleford. 

 

This would be for boys and girls who on the 31st August 2019 as at 

midnight have attained the age of 6 but must be under the age of 7. 

 

If you are interested please contact Bryn Clapp our secretary via our 

Facebook page, search for Sidmouth Town Junior Vikings U7. 
 


